From: Alexandra Terrill <axt@fcbgroup.com.au>

Sent: Monday, 12 October 2015 11:14 AM

To: AMOD

Cc: Nick Tindley

Subject: AM2014/305 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - penalty rates - Mr Adam Shoene

Dear Sir/ Madam,

We write to advise that we will not be calling Mr Adam Shoene as a retail lay witness in the above matter.
Mr Shoene was listed to give evidence at 3.40pm on Monday, 19 October 2015.

Please contact myself on 03 9098 9400 if you have any questions at all.

Kind regards,

ALEXANDRA TERRILL
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